
 

 

 
 

For  showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust & Honesty 

Bunnies =  Aubrey Rez 
Owls =   Renee Milton 
Reception =   Theo, Sadie and Eva 
Class 1 =    Amelia Greenwood 
Class 2 =   All Class 2 
Class 3 =  Joshua Windle 
Class 4 =   Violet Benjamin 
Class 5 =    Thomas Taylor 

Stars of  the 

Week 

Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 9th June 2021 

Bunnies =   Rupert Parker-McMaster 
Owls =  All the Owls 
Reception =  Eva Kew 
Class 1 =   Alfie Roache 
Class 2 =   Chloe Houghton 
Class 3 =  Taylor Hanson 
Class 4 =   River Stewart-McBeth 
Class 5 =     Alfie Harris 

For children who have a positive ‘can do’ learning attitude. 

Welcome back into our final half term of the 

year. We are hoping that this term will be action 

packed with lots of trips and activities.  

We are continuing to keep active all this term 

with all children undertaking some sporting     

activity each day. This being said, much of this 

activity will be outside for up to an hour. We 

must insist that children wear sun cream to 

school EVERY day. Children can bring           

sun cream to school in their book bags, but 

please ensure they are carefully labelled with 

your child’s name. 

Please also remember that sensible shoes need 

to be worn each day to 

school. Children should 

NOT wear open toe 

shoes, crocs, flip-flops or 

slip-on shoes.  

Well Done Pennine—you did it!! 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

This term’s value is: 

RESPECT 

COVID UPDATE 

As I am sure you have heard 

through social media and the 

news, Todmorden has had a 

sharp increase in people with 

Covid-19 and these cases are  

mainly Delta variant. We have 

had notification from parents of a few children 

who are having to self isolate due to being in 

contact with a positive case. 

I would like to reassure parents that these cases 

are NOT linked to school transmission but 

through children and families socialising outside 

of school. 

The staffing team in school are still taking the 

Covid restrictions and guidelines seriously and 

working hard to reduce mixing between our     

extended bubbles. 

We would politely like to remind parents that            

restrictions and guidelines need to be taken    

seriously and would encourage everyone to take 

part in Todmorden’s wider testing programme 

over the next couple of weeks.  

On top of this, if you or your child have any  

Covid-19 symptoms we ask that you get a PCR 

test and that the whole family isolates until you 

have the result. 

If you have a positive result, please contact the 

school via email or telephone as soon as       

possible. Thank you 



Transition plans are well underway. 

Owls (next year’s Reception clas) 

will now be visiting their new     

classroom twice a week. Our whole 

school transition day will be held on 

the 9th July and Year 6 will start 

thinking about their new High Schools.  

The teachers for next year are: 

Owls = Mrs Jacques 

Reception = Miss Gill  

Class 1 = Miss Jewell 

Class 2 = Mrs Clarke / Mrs Welsh 

Class 3 = Mr Halsall 

Class 4 = Mrs Sutcliffe (nee Miss Hargreaves) 

Class 5 = Miss Borthwick 

Class 6 = Mr Lewis 

Classroom Swopping 

Next year Class 4 will be taught in the current 

Class 6 classroom and Class 6 will be taught in 

the current Class 4 classroom. This is to support 

a child, who is moving into Class 6, who has a 

physical disability and would find the many stairs 

to the upstairs room difficult. All the resources, 

furniture will be swopped on a temporary basis 

for the year.  

I know parents can't come into the building at the moment, so we thought we would share our new display 
in the hall with you. Make your mark National..... and see where you end up! All the children contributed, 
some circles are layered. Doesn’t it look marvelous! 

Congratulations to Mrs Faith 

who, during half term, gave 

birth to Baby Louis who came 

a little earlier than expected & 

weighed 5lb 12oz. We can’t 

wait to meet him! 

Dental Hygiene 

I don’t like teaching parents how to suck eggs, 

so I think we all know that children should clean 

their teeth twice daily and visit the dentist often. 

There has been some children mention in school 

that they have never been to a dentist and don’t 

frequently brush their teeth. Parents, please   

ensure your child is brushing their 

teeth morning and night and have  

2 yearly check ups at the dentist. 

This will ensure that their teeth are 

strong, healthy and will last into old 

age! Thank you. 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

 
Reception =  Austin Kyme 
Class 1 =  Noah Drabble 
Class 2 =   Alfie Grice 
Class 3 =   Millie Cook 
Class 4 =  Jamie Mockridge 
Class 5 =  Lillie Riding 

3rd page this week—turn over! 



Please share this with anyone you know 

with young children in the Todmorden  

area... 


